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[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ][image: ]eExperiencing issues with your medicines?
The pharmacy technician may attempt to contact you following your discharge from the Crisis Resolution and Intensive Support Service (CRISS).
Your pharmacy technician can offer:
· Advice on your medicines.
· Advice about where to get extra supplies before running out.
· Discuss side-effects or any concerns about your medication.
· Help you to take your medication safely in a way that suits you.
· Support you with any other issues related to your medication.





If you have any issues in the meantime you can contact medicines information- available Monday to Friday 9am-5pm     0113 85 55534
Pharmacy discharge follow up service
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